
 

 

 

 

 

 

September 9, 2008 

  

David Danner, Executive Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia WA 98504-7250 

RE: Revised Pages as requested by Catherine Hudspeth in our 

earlier proposed Fuel Surcharge for Sanitary Service Company, 

Inc., G-14. 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

Enclosed are a revised Tariff Supplement, Less Than Statutory 

Notice Request, and Tariff Check Sheet as requested by Commission 

Staff in our earlier proposed Fuel Surcharge.  

If you have any questions relating to this filing please contact 

me at (360) 734-3490. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Ed Nikula                                                     

Vice President 

Encls: 



 

 

cc:  Whatcom County Council         City of Bellingham                       

Penni Lemperes                 Bellingham Herald                                        

Pat Dunn                       Jeff Williamson            

Lisa Meucci                    Polly McNeill 

 

 


